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Mr. Vladimir Kolder 
Chairman SSŠČMS - Association of Private Schools of Bohemia, Moravia and Silesia. 
kolder.vladimir@dakol-karvina.cz 

 
 
The Hague, 14 December 2017 
conc: Chairman SSŠČMS - ECNAIS Seminar 2017 Prague 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kolder, 
 
We have shared first impressions about the ECNAIS Seminar in Prague in the ECNAIS 
Management Committee Meeting Saturday 25 November 2017 and the outcome was very 
positive. 
 
There is an unanimous feeling that we can look back on a successful seminar about 
Inclusion in education. 
 
During the official opening session, with 113 participants from 14 countries, 
I have expressed our gratitude to SSŠČMS for co-organizing and hosting the seminar.  
 
I want to underline that the seminar should not have been successful without the strong 
dedication and active support of Mrs. Pavla Katzová and the colleagues at the SSŠČMS 
office.  
In good cooperation with the Executive Committee of ECNAIS, they took a big part in the 
preparation of the whole seminar and in the organization of the complex logistical 
operation of the transport to the schools. 
 
Inspired by Mr. Michal Musil, who represents SSŠČMS in the Management Committee of 
ECNAIS, there is a strong ambition to continue within the ECNAIS network the exchange of 
experience, expertise and information about Inclusion in education. 
 
All the presentations at the seminar will be published on the ECNAIS website and the 
contact information of all participants mentioned in the conference folder makes it easy to 
contact each other. 
 
Once again, we thank you very much for the contribution of SSŠČMS to the ECNAIS 
seminar. 

 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Simon Steen 
Chairman ECNAIS 
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